
From: Karen Kinnett
To: Clark Cathy
Subject: Why I signed -- It"s ridiculous to take
Date: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 3:57:28 PM

Dear Oregon House Committee on Transportation and Economic Development
(Committee Administrator), 

I just signed Friends of French Prairie's petition "Oregon House of Representatives:
Stop House Bill 2696" on Change.org. 

Here's why I signed: 

It's ridiculous to take away private farmland to build another road to the coast.
Families have been farming that land for generations! It is their love and their life
and they have a right to keep it. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Kinnett 
Salem, Oregon 

There are now 194 signatures on this petition. Read reasons why people are signing,
and respond to Friends of French Prairie by clicking here: 
http://www.change.org/petitions/oregon-house-of-representatives-stop-house-bill-
2696?response=35d9c43c50fc  
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